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Taneeka Hansen

From: Rep. Paul Seaton
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 12:36 PM
To: Taneeka Hansen
Subject: FW: SB72

From: Keren Kelley [mailto:Keren@homerseniors.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 11:36 AM 
To: Rep. Paul Seaton <Rep.Paul.Seaton@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB72 

We understand Senate Bill 72 is in House Committee at this point.  We urge you to consider approving this 
bill.  There isn’t a cost to approve this bill.  This bill is about doing what is “right” for discharged patients.  It is 
important that a hospital not discharge a senior to the community without “someone” helping them at 
home.  We have had one senior who was discharged without instructions and had to be sent back to the hospital 
three times.   

We support Senate Bill 72. 

Thank you  Keren 

Keren L. Kelley, MPA, LNHA 

Executive Director 

Homer Senior Citizens, Inc.  

3935 Svedlund St 

Homer, Alaska 99603 
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